NOTICE

Job Opportunity: Deputy Court Clerk
Wayne County is accepting applications for the position of Deputy Court Clerk in the Magistrate Court. Candidates should possess strong typing skills and demonstrate excellent public relations abilities.

Applications are available at the County Administrator's Office, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Completed applications must be submitted to the Administrator's Office by 5:00 p.m. on December 31, 2024.

Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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